
 This guidance established a cycle of quarterly reporting on prompt payment performance by Councils to the DFC and its publication of Council's website. 

The department for communities (DFC) issued revised guidance (local Government Circular 17/2013) on prompt payments and the recording of invoice payments in October 2013.

The prompt payment performance of Mid and East Antrim Borough Council is set out below

Prompt Payment Data April 2021 to March 2022


